
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

DAYTON RIVER ROAD DETOUR  
Dayton River Road will be closed, just west of River Hills Parkway, to allow the installation of a 

pedestrian underpass (tunnel) connecting Elsie Stephens Park and the River Hills development. 

 

Signage with notice of closure is expected to be installed Monday, August 19th. Dayton River 

Road is scheduled to be physically closed starting Monday, August 26th and last for 3-4 weeks.   

If you have any questions, please reach out to Marty Farrell (612-751-8847) or Rowdy Schmidt 

(612-282-9549). Updates on the project and closure schedule will be provided on the city of 

Dayton website www.cityofdaytonmn.com.  

http://www.cityofdaytonmn.com/

